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Subject: Re: Public records request to Caddo Parish Juvenile Detention Center
From: 
To: Caddo Public Records Requests <caddoprr@caddo.org>
Date Sent: Tue, 22 Oct 2024 12:14:10 -0500
Date Received: Tue Oct 22 17:14:10 UTC 2024

Good afternoon,

I am following up one more time regarding an official certification from your facility stating that there have been
no deaths since Jan 1, 2020, till date. Please let us know if you will certify that statement in an official letter. We
need to plan our next course of action. 

Respectfully,
--

Loyola University New Orleans College of Law

Juris Doctor Candidate, May 2025

Loyola Law Review, Member

Moot Court, NBLSA Thurgood Marshall Competition

Phi Alpha Delta Law Fraternity, O'Neil Chapter, Clerk

On Tue, Oct 1, 2024 at 12:12 PM wrote:
Hello Mr. Bernstein

I wanted to follow up with you about our earlier correspondence. You noted that your facility had no death
records, and I wanted to ask again if you could certify your response as the official response from your facility
via certified mail. Could you let me know if this is feasible? We are happy to pay for any copying or postage
fees your facility may incur. Thank you again for your time, patience, and understanding.
--
Respectfully,

Loyola University New Orleans College of Law

Juris Doctor Candidate, May 2025

Loyola Law Review, Member

Moot Court, NBLSA Thurgood Marshall Competition

Phi Alpha Delta Law Fraternity, O'Neil Chapter, Clerk

On Wed, Sep 4, 2024 at 11:13 AM Caddo Public Records Requests <caddoprr@caddo.org> wrote:

Mr. ,
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In response to your second inquiry, the Parish has not had a death in its Juvenile Detention
Center. So, there are no records that would be responsive to your request.

 

Henry M Bernstein

Assistant Parish Attorney

Parish of Caddo

P. O. Box 1127

Shreveport, Louisiana 71163-1127

Tel: (318) 226-6947

Fax: (318) 226-6974

 

From: Olumayowasaye Olatunde <oolatund@my.loyno.edu> 
 Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 11:57 AM

 To: Caddo Public Records Requests <caddoprr@caddo.org>
 Subject: Re: Public records request to Caddo Parish Juvenile Detention Center

 

Thank you for your prompt response. I would also like to inquire as to any deaths reported in your facility.
Kindly view the attached pdf for more information.

 
 

Sincerely,

Loyola University New Orleans College of Law

Juris Doctor Candidate, May 2025

Loyola Law Review, Member

Moot Court, NBLSA Thurgood Marshall Competition

Phi Alpha Delta Law Fraternity, O'Neil Chapter, Clerk
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